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Robin Webb
Secretary

Low Pay Commission

6th Floor
Victoria House
Southampton Row
London
WC1B 4AD 
17 September 2012
Dear Mr Webb,

CONSULTATION ON THE NATIONAL MINIMUM WAGE

Thank you for inviting us to comment on the National Minimum Wage.

Local government pay is negotiated in the National Joint Council for Local Government Services (and a number of smaller national negotiating bodies for specific occupational groups). The minimum rate of pay in local government at the moment is £6.30 an hour and will remain the minimum rate until at least 31 March 2013.

We have no concerns about either the current level of the National Minimum Wage (nor the increase to take effect on 1 October).

Yours sincerely

Harry Honnor

Harry Honnor

Principal Negotiating Officer
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